
Rules Committee, 

Hi there, 

I believe all people should have the right to be counted in voting for the president of the U.S.  

The electoral college is an antiquated system that does not allow that right, especially for states such 

as ours that is not a key state. I can't think of any good reason that the electoral college should exist.  

It seems that since the vast majority of Oregonians have approved of this legislation of National 

Popular Vote there should be no question that it should pass. Please, do what's right by representing 

that majority and support HB2927. 

Yours,  

Beeara Edmonds  

Corvallis, OR 97333 

Beeara Edmonds  
beeara@beeara.com  
2017 SE Stone St  
CORVALLIS, Oregon 97333 
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